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May 21, 2019 

The Honorable Board of Supervisors 
County of Los Angeles 
383 Kenneth Hahn Hall of Administration 
500 West Temple Street 
Los Angeles, CA 90012 

Dear Supervisors: 

RECOMMENDATION TO DEACCESSION THE 
FORMER FLORENCE LIBRARY CIVIC ARTWORK 

(ALL DISTRICTS) (3 VOTES) 

SUBJECT 

The Arts Commission recommends approval to deaccession a County­
owned artwork formerly located at the former County library in the City 
of Los Angeles. 

IT IS RECOMMENDED THAT THE BOARD: 

1. Find regarding CEQA that the proposed actions are exempt for the
reasons stated in this Board letter and the record.

2. Deaccession the artwork "Faces of the Americas" by Ernesto de la
Loza, created for the Florence Library in 2010, from the County Civic
Art Collection.

PURPOSE/JUSTIFICATION OF RECOMMENDED ACTION 

County Civic Artwork Deaccession 
On July 10, 2018, the Board adopted a resolution approving the site 
acquisition, construction and development of Florence Apartments 
located at 1600-1616 East Florence Avenues in unincorporated 
Florence-Firestone. The proposed artwork deaccession is located at the 
former Florence Library located at 1610 Florence Avenue, Los Angeles, 
CA 90001 which is on the site of the new development and is within the 
jurisdictional boundaries for demolition. 

molvera
New Stamp

molvera
Typewritten Text
     23     May 21, 2019










